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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Kris Larson [klarson@ninyoandmoore.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 4:31 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Larry Lepore
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO212

Jerry, 
Thank you for the correspondence regarding the Holland Park site. Ninyo & Moore will have a representative during 
excavation and grading activities on site during the duration of the project. I will act as the SMP Coordinator and Manager. 
Regarding current activities, no activities are scheduled until next week. I would recommend that you keep your schedule 
open next Monday and/or Tuesday, which is when site excavation and grading may begin. I will let you know as soon as I 
find out. Larry is working on finalizing the Deed Restriction, but needs to run it by the County Redevelopment Agency first, 
because they will be involved in constructing a structure on their part of the site. Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 
Thanks, 
  
  

Kris M. Larson, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 633-5640 (x5212) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
(510) 301-9446 (Cell) 
klarson@ninyoandmoore.com 
 

Experience  ·  Quality  ·  Commitment  

-----Original Message----- 
From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 3:23 PM 
To: Larry Lepore 
Cc: 'markus@amicusenv.com'; Kris Larson; 'jreid@waterboards.ca.gov'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO212 

 
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000212. 
 
Please add our e‐mail address to your address book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 

 


